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Mrs. Baldé’s Newsletter





Welcome Back        


     Wolves!!!!




















7:40-7:50 Unpack &  


                 Announcements


7:50-9:00 Math


9:00-9:45 Specials 


9:45-12:10 ELA


12:10-12:40 Lunch


12:40-1:00 Teacher Read Aloud


1:00-1:15 Recess


1:15-2:10 Science/S.S./Health


2:20 Dismissal








Welcome to First Grade!


    


Each day when your child comes home 


there are a couple of things you need to do.





*First, ask your child about their day! 


*Second, check your child’s Agenda Book for the daily homework assignment.


*Third, you’ll need to look in the pink Daily Folder.  You will find a clear slash pocket. If there is a worksheet for homework it will be in this clear pocket.  Also, in this folder you’ll find a daily conduct calendar.  A rubber stamp, or smiley face means your child had a great day!  And if your child had trouble making good choices, I’ll write that down so you may have a discussion with your child about that issue. Please initial the box each day.


*Fourth, behind the conduct calendar is a monthly reading log.  Your child needs to read 10 minutes each night (reading to your child counts towards the 10 minutes).  Once the reading is complete, simply initial inside the box. 


*Finally, I’m a firm believer in a strong school-home connection.  So please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. My  email is  � HYPERLINK "mailto:baldea@fultonschools.org" �baldea@fultonschools.org�  .





We’ll talk more about all of this and much more at Curriculum Night on August 18th at 7:00 p.m.  I look forward to seeing you there.





 Mon: Art


 Tues: Music 


 Wed: PE


 Thurs: Media Center/Technology       


 Fri: PE














Midmorning everyday, my students will have an opportunity to eat a snack.  Please be sure


the snack is nutritious 


to give them brain power!! 








